
Shetland Local Development Plan 

Supplementary Guidance Comments Form 

Guidance  

When making a representation the following should be taken into account;   

• This form can only be used for comments on Supplementary Guidance; 

• Comments should be concise;  

• We cannot accept comments which do not have a name and address; 

• We will publish a summary of comments received and therefore comments 
cannot be treated as confidential.  

• Comments will be accepted up until 5pm Tuesday 22nd March 2016.  

Please use a separate form for each Supplementary Guidance you are 
commenting on and indicate which document your comment refers to; 

 

Please detail your response below, (add additional sheets if necessary).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Contact Details 

Name Your Details Your Agent’s details (if 
relevant) 

 
 

 

Organisation (if relevant)  
 

 

Address  
 
 

 

Postcode  
 

 

Telephone No  
 

 

Email Address  
 

 

 
Forms can be returned either by post or to the e-mail address below; 

Local Development Plan 
8 North Ness Business Park 
Lerwick 
Shetland 
ZE1 0LZ                
Email address: development.plans@shetland.gov.uk  

mailto:development.plans@shetland.gov.uk�

	Please detail your response below add additional sheets if necessary: SHETLAND ISLANDS LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN
DRAFT SUPPLEMENTARY GUIDANCE: PLACEMAKING
RESPONSE FROM THE SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT

The Scottish Government welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Supplementary Guidance documents on Placemaking for the Shetland Islands Local Development Plan (LDP). 

These informal comments are to assist the preparation of the Supplementary Guidance (SG) documents and subsequent comments provided by the Scottish Government are given without prejudice to the Scottish Minister’s future consideration of the policies and plan. For the avoidance of doubt, reference to SPP in this comment relates to SPP 2014.

We note that the document engages with policy and advice published by the Scottish Government and we support the use of the diagrams and emphasis on the six qualities of successful places. Please note and reflect in the Supplementary Guidance that SPP 2014 has superseeded Designing Places (2001).

The Council should satisfy itself that it has met the requirements set out in section 27 (2) of the Town and Country Planning (Development Planning) (Scotland) Regulations 2008 and the need for there to be statement expressly identifying matters which will be dealt with in supplementary guidance.  Whilst we appreciate the plan reference cannot be amended, it should be clearly evident from reading the plan the title of the separate document which will have the status of the development plan and to which plan readers should look for
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